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Abstract: This Liaison Statement replies to the inquiry regarding the comments of IEEE 

802.3 Ethernet WG on the proposed revision of Recommendation K.147 at Last 
Call (LC) of Alternative Approval Process (AAP).  

This LS replies to IEEE 802.3 Ethernet WG-LS115. 
ITU-T Study Group 5 would like to thank IEEE 802.3 Ethernet WG for the liaison IEEE 802.3 
Ethernet WG-LS115. 
ITU-T SG5 Question 2 (Q2/5) has reviewed the requests written in IEEE 802.3 Ethernet WG-
LS115, and the comments from IEEE 802.3 Ethernet WG on K.147 at LC of AAP (also attached as 
“comments-802d3-SG5-TD561-R2.docx – the IEEE 802.3 WG comments in the ITU comment 
form” on the WG-LS115). 
Based on the comments and discussions at the Q2/5 meeting in June 2023, including the comments 
from the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet WG representative, Q2/5 decided that, in order to make the title and 
scope consistent with the main body of the draft ITU-T K.147 at LC of AAP, the title and the scope 
of ITU-T K.147 will have to be changed. 
Furthermore, all the comments on K.147 at LC have been discussed – and a consensus has been 
reached – within Q2/5, including the agreement from the IEEE 802.3 WG representative. The 
modifications based on the Q2/5 consensus have been applied to the draft revision of K.147 at LC 
for Additional Review (AR) of AAP, the draft of which is available at: 
https://www.itu.int/t/aap/recdetails/10374  
The list of comments with Q2/5 consensus, and the draft revision of K.147 with the modifications 
according to the consensus have also been attached to this Liaison Statement. 
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ITU-T SG5 would like to request that the IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group review the updated 
K.147 AAP at “https://www.itu.int/t/aap/recdetails/10374”. 
ITU-T Study Group 5 looks forward to continuing its collaboration with IEEE 802.3 Ethernet WG. 
 
Attachments: 2 
1) Draft Resolution log for the LC comments received on draft ITU-T K.147 (SG5-TD872-R1). 
2) Proposed draft revision of draft Recommendation ITU-T K.147 (SG5-TD873-R1). 
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